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Survey on Returning to In-Person Instruction 
 

The El Dorado County Public Health Department has approved the El Dorado Union 

High School District to open for in-person instruction under the hybrid model 

defined in the District’s three-plan continuum for reopening schools. To view the 

District’s three plans click here. 

 

At the regularly scheduled EDUHSD Board Meeting on Tuesday, September 22nd, 

the Board of Trustees will make a decision on whether the District returns to in-

person instruction under the hybrid model and is seeking parent/guardian input. 

Please complete the following survey by Monday, September 21st. Survey 

Link The information from it will help us greatly as we continue to plan for a safe 

return to our school campuses. 

 

The hybrid schedule is a model in which students attend school for in person 

instruction two days each week. Students will be scheduled into Cohort A or Cohort 

B. When on campus, cohorts will follow the full day bell schedule. When cohorts 

are at home, they will have asynchronous/independent work and the possibility of 

joining webcasts or recordings of lessons from home. Your site will be sending out 

more specifics on the schedule. 

 

The health and safety of students and staff is the top priority when making the 

decision to physically reopen school campuses. Safety protocols and procedures will 

be in place and will be detailed in later communication and our plans are on our 

website. We are subject to the guidance of the California Department of Public 

Health and will require students to wear masks as a condition of attendance, 

consistent with all schools in California, and therefore we will need your support. If 

students have an underlying condition that precludes them not wearing face 

coverings a physician's note will be required. 

http://www.eduhsd.k12.ca.us/
mailto:sfuson@eduhsd.k12.ca.us
http://www.eduhsd.k12.ca.us/documents/EDUHSD%20August%20Reopening%20Plans%20FINAL.pdf
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScUSljYBe9buKaRI1jU_OHv_TmeXKhPdKbjvVWVSa_OLK0wyw/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScUSljYBe9buKaRI1jU_OHv_TmeXKhPdKbjvVWVSa_OLK0wyw/viewform?usp=sf_link


 

The purpose of the attached survey is to gather information from families as we 

consider possible scenarios for returning to classrooms for in-person instruction. 


